
Welcome to the Charlotte Launch Site
Important Boater information:

Attention Boaters: The hours of operation 
and launching fees will remain the same as the 
2013 boating season. The launch will be staffed 
7 am till 8 pm, Wednesday thru Sunday and  
holidays, April 15, 2014 to October 15, 2014.  
Launch is located at 900 North River Street.

•  Launch fees will remain the same as the 2013 
season, $5 weekdays, $8 weekends and  
holidays. A pay station will be available for  
the collection of fees. The station accepts  
dollar coins, debit or credit cards. Boaters  
will receive a double receipt, one copy must  
be provided to the attendant prior to launch-
ing. The other copy should be displayed 
prominently on the tow vehicles dash. 

•  Launch fees are valid for 24 hrs.
•  A seasonal launch pass good for unlimited  

usage at either the Charlotte or Irondequoit  
Bay Launch is available for $100.00,  
(seniors 62+, $65). Passes can be purchased 
at the Irondequoit launch during operating 
hours or at the City Bureau of Recreation  
Offices, 400 Dewey Ave., Monday–Friday,  
9 am-4:30 pm.

Have a safe and enjoyable boating season!!!

www.cityofrochester.gov 

Questions? Call 311
Outside the City Call 428-5990


